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Sunday, December 27, 2020

Dear ISB Parents and Staff

Following a meeting of the Shunyi
Education Authority this afternoon, we
have been provided with the following
information and guidance:

As this time, ISB is planning to resume
classes on campus as scheduled on
Monday, January 4. Only those
schools located in or near the medium
risk areas of Shunyi have been
required to close as their communities
are under quarantine. The authorities
will provide us with further guidance
should the situation change, and we
will share this with the community as
soon as possible.
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In order to enter campus on Monday,
January 4, all students (including those
aged 6 and under), teachers, staff, and
contracted staff must provide proof of a
negative Covid-19 test dated
December 24 or later and taken within
Beijing. 
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No visitors will be allowed to enter
campus unless absolutely necessary.
Visitors will need to provide proof of a
negative Covid-19 test result valid
within 7 days. 
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All employees must remain in Beijing
between now and the start of school.
Any employees currently outside
Beijing must return to Beijing by
Thursday, December 31 and take a
Covid-19 test upon return. ಅํࣁՂර
ᘳާૡ҅ᶋ஠ᥝӧᐶՂ̶૪ᕪࣁՂक़ጱ
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We strongly advise all students and
their family members to remain in
Beijing and not to attend any large
gatherings from today onwards. ୩ᅱୌ
ᦓಅํጱ਍ኞ޾ਹꁿ֘ݶՈᶋ஠ᥝӧᐶ
Ղ, ӧ݇ےय़ࣳᘸտ̵ᘸᵞၚ̶ۖ

Any ISB community members
returning from overseas will need to
complete their 14-day quarantine
followed by a further 7-days isolation
period before entering campus. The
details of the further 7-days isolation
period will be determined by return
flight details and housing compound of
the individual. हक़ᬬՂ૵ኞᵱᥝӸ໒
ਫᤈ14+7ᵞӾ܅਍ᥡ੊଼؋޾༄ၥ̶ᵞ
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ਫᴬఘ҅٭ᬰᤈ7ॠᵞӾ౲੷ਹ܅਍ᥡ
੊̶๗ᳵӧݢᬬ̶ࢮ໊ࢧ
If any ISB student or employee lives in
or has visited one of the medium risk
areas in the past 14 days, they are not
allowed to enter the ISB campus until
further notice. 
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ISB will provide further details on how to
submit your test results prior to return to
campus in the next few days.
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Please continue to monitor this page on
Dragons’ Gate for the latest updates on
locations that have been classified medium
or high risk. Please check this page daily.

If you have any questions, please contact
Ms. Jiang at
governmentaffairs@isb.bj.edu.cn. 

We thank you for your attention and
patience as we continue to monitor this
situation.
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